
This week... 
- we have had a ‘rocking’ week with the Rock Kidz! The 

children have learnt some fantastic rock songs, includ-

ing some original songs about bullying, ambition and 

perseverance, up as well as some famous cover ver-

sions. The children (and teachers!) were also involved 

in some healthy competition! They took part in lip sync 

and nursery rhyme rapping!! 

-The children have thoroughly enjoyed ‘rocking out’ 

and have been making instruments in class. We’ve made 

some amazing  dazzling guitars and drums which chil-

dren are welcome to take to the Rock Show, should 

they want to take part. 

- we’ve also been busy talking and writing about your 

wonderful alien friends you made over half-term! This 

as been very popular an sparked lots of descriptive 

discussions so thank you! 

- in maths we have continued to focus on subtraction; 

we have been walking forwards and backwards on a 

number line and subtracting from a tens frame. 

- WELL DONE TO THE LAST SUPER SENTENCE 

HEROES -  LEWIS DILLON & ALYSHA HARDS-

MCCOMISH! 
 

At home... 
Please continue to support reading at home with your child, completing their green reading log. 

Please complete the Read, Write, Inc. letter formation sheet. Please practise reading the 6 

new green/red words, trying to read them on-sight as much as possible. 

‘Pushes and Pulls’ - around your house, have a look for objects which function, move and/or 

turn on by using the motion of a push or pull. Draw pictures of these items or write lists of 

the objects you find ready to share and discuss next week in school. 

 

Thank you for your time and support,  

Miss Graham, Mrs Savage, Miss Williams & Mrs Weeks 

 

Next week… 
- we will continue to learn about aliens with a focus on 

the story ‘Aliens Love Underpants’. 

- we will have a literacy focus on rhyme and a maths 

focus on doubling. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY: THURSDAY 2nd MARCH 

Children are invited to wear pyjamas and bring their 

favourite teddy and/or book with them. 

 

SONG FEST: WEDNESDAY 29th MARCH 

Please return your reply slip ASAP if you have not al-

ready done so. 

 

JODRELL BANK SCHOOL TRIP: WEDNESDAY 19th 

APRIL £8 PER CHILD 

Please return your reply slip and payment by 29th 

March. 

 

Thank you. 

Homework 

Week beginning 20/2/17 
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Miss Graham’s comment: 


